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expressed her concerns about OPEB flexibility, and previous 
contributions towards OPEB which could not be taken out. She suggested 
to maintain the money in a reserve fund to use for a variety of crisis. She 
hopes that moving forward we can further discuss OPEB once Committee 
Chair has the opportunity to review OPEB for the District. 

Committee Chair Ahmed explained at a previous District how they move 
forward with OPEB. However, it seems like it may be different with this 
District.   He continued to state that he would take a look to be able to 
have further dialog moving forward.   He stated that moving forward he 


